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Headteacher Award Winners�
�



Jungle Saplings  - Olly S


For showing excellent perseverance and concentration skills when building.


Forest Saplings  - Farlee C-B


For trying her very best in everything that she does – especially phonics.


Sycamores – Isobel W


For super writing, brilliant phonics and being a great actress! (


Pines – Aisha M


For improved behaviour and having a first class attitude to her work. 


Hollies – Oliver H


For working hard  this week in all his lessons. He has done extremely well in his SATs practise too!


Willows – Peyton M


For her effort in recorders. She always puts 100% in, especially in music sessions. 


Hawthorns – Imogen W


For really trying to make the right choices, even when she is feeling upset. 


Maples – Holly M


For always working well with others. Even when she finds something hard she has a go showing great perseverance. 


Palms – Katie T


For having a great attitude to fractions work. She has shown great courage by challenging herself and having a go! 


Oaks – Joseph G


Joseph always produces outstanding work but this week’s English has been the best yet – much improved, well done!�
�






Cold weather continues…





This winter seems to have been one of the coldest in recent years and the forecast is looking like it will continue into the next week at least. 


Please can I remind you to wrap up your children with suitable coats, hats, scarves and gloves. 


�





Well done!





Well done this week to the 95% of children that arrived at school on time. 


I read a really interesting fact in one of the school publications: if a child is on average 8 minutes late every day then this is the same as missing a whole week of school!!


Adding to this the time taken to order a lunch when late and missing out on the beginning of the session can equal a lot of lost learning time. 





�





I’m hoping that next week we can get closer to 98% of the school arriving on time. 





Have a great weekend!





Mr Grace











Safer Internet Day





We’ve had a super week discussing how we can stay safe online – Hawthorns class even did a class assembly giving advice to all the children in school. 


Another website that can advise parents about keeping their children safe online is � HYPERLINK "https://t.co/CmZYpmtogQ" \o "https://www.internetmatters.org/" \t "_blank" �https://www.internetmatters.org�.  This is great for showing you how to update and increase safety levels.
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